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Date: 10 June 2019 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Parent/Carer Consultation – School Priorities 
 
Over the next few weeks, we are working with our pupils and staff to plan our school priorities for 
next session. 
 
As part of this consultation, we would like to seek the views of parents/carers to help shape our 
school priorities.  
 
If you would like to take part in this consultation, please visit this link (https://tinyurl.com/y5zegpyq) 
to answer a short survey. 
 
The closing date for this consultation is Monday, 17th June. 
 
If you have any questions, then please get in touch. 
 
Our School Improvement Plan 2019-20 will be added to our website at the end of June. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Richard McGowan 
Head Teacher 
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